
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N C O M M I S S I O N 

P. O . B O X 871 

S A N T A F E , N E W M E X I C O 

July 13, 1956 

Mr. Ross Malone 
Atwood, Malone & Campbell 
200 West First Street 
koswell, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

In behalf of your client, Stanolind Oil & Gas Company, we 
enclose two copiee of Orders i\-837, R-838 and R-839 issued July 9, 
1956, oy the Oil Conservation Comission in Cases 1088, 1089 and 
1090, respectively, which were heard on June 20th at Hobbs. 

Vary truly yours, 

A. L. Porter, Jr. 
Secretary - Director 

brp 
Encls. 


